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COVID-19 Resource Guide Update 
as of June 21, 2022 

 
As you know, Horizon has worked to address coverage matters and adjust business practices 
to help our members and customers during the COVID-19 public health emergency. Many of 
the accommodations we made are described in the COVID-19 Resource Guide. Recent key 
updates include the reinstatement of actively at work and waiting period requirements. 
 
Information in the COVID-19 Resource Guide is subject to change. 
 
We are grateful for the trust our customers place in us. For 90 years, we’ve been here when our 
members and communities have needed us most. Rest assured, we will continue to provide the 
coverage and services our members count on. 
 
If you have questions, please contact your Horizon sales executive or account manager. 

 

 

    

 

Horizon Blue Cross Blue Shield of New Jersey will never send you an email asking you to click on a link to validate User ID(s), 

password(s) or PIN(s), Social Security Number(s), card or account number(s), cardholder verification value(s) (CVV2), or user-

defined challenge information (e.g., mother’s maiden name, place of birth, etc.). If such a message is received, please 

immediately forward it to Abuse@HorizonBlue.com. 
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